
 

DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we have been able to arrange for school photos to be taken this 
year. 
 
School photo day will be: Thursday 10th June 2021  
 
There is nothing you need to do other than making sure your child looks presentable on that day!! 
 
The proofs will be sent home from school in mid-late June and then you can order and pay online 
through the photography company.  The photos will be delivered directly to your home address 
rather than to school and if you have any queries you contact the Photographers direct.  Here is a 
link to their website. 
https://www.braiswick.co.uk/#intro  
 
We hope that this new way of doing it will be an improvement on the old system and will make life 
easier for you! 
 
Best wishes 
 

Becca  

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 

Dothill Primary School  

01952 386870 
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